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Handguns Taken in Auburn Burglary 
 (KLZA) -- The Nemaha County Nebraska Sheriff’s Office is investigating the burglary of Hogie’s
Gun and Sport, in Auburn. According to a release from the Sheriff’s Office,  it is believed the
burglary occurred late Saturday night or early Sunday morning. Approximately 15 handguns were
taken in the burglary.

Anyone with any information or who saw anything suspicious in the area of Hogie’s Gun and Sport
during and prior to that time is asked to call the Nemaha County Nebraska Sheriff’s Office.
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